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Gordon Marsden MP
House of Commons
London
SW1A OAA
Email: n:unmarsdenmp@parIiamentuk

Dear Gordon

INSTITUTE PRESENTATION AT EXETER COLLEGE

20 December2018

Thank you for your letter of 7 December requesting the publication of the
presentation delivered by Robert Nitsch, Chief Operating Officer at the Institute, to
Exeter college.

We are considering the request and will respond as soon as possible in the New
Year.

Yours sincerely

CD
Sir Gerry Berragan
Chief Executive, Institute for Apprenticeships
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